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THE FAULTS OF OUR MEMBERS, WE WRITE UPON THE SAND—THEIR VIRTUES UPON THE TABLETS OF LOVE AND MEMORY 

The season is here again Midget Football is on it's 
way. This year the Elks Midget Football team has 
around 130 young men playing and we have about 30 
coaches that are going to lead them. The first game 
is September 11th at the Midget Football Complex 
which is at 6th and South street. Games start 
around 10 a.m. and they finish up around 5:30 p.m. so 
mark your calendars to try and attend one and will 
have a schedule posted at lodge.  
-Scott Schrage, Elks Midget Football Chair 

V OLUME  128 ,  ISSUE  6  

SEPTEMBER  2016  

An Elk is never forgotten, never forsaken. 
The family of Vi Berst want to thank Lincoln Elks Lodge 
#80 for the beautiful, meaningful tribute to our Dad, 
Grandfather, Great Grandfather through the Elks 
ceremony at his funeral. Words cannot express how 
moved we all were. We saw how he touched many 
lives and how he will be missed by many. God Bless 
you all! 
- James and Connie Baruth and family 
- Charles and Lane Berst and family 

It was the hour of eleven when Nebraska’s entry into the National Ritual Contest took place on Saturday, July 
2nd in Houston, Texas. Lincoln Lodge No. 80 walked into the Western Division’s competition room with high 
expectations as representing our state with the hopes of winning a third in a row National title. After posting a 
score of 96.8166 and waiting out the results of the remaining teams yet to compete, Lincoln won the Western 
Division Championship and had reserved a spot in the Final Four. Arizona finished 2nd with a score of 
96.6177. The Eastern Divisions top two representatives were Ohio, 97.3274 and Pennsylvania, 96.6993. The 
top two teams in both divisions were now set to compete head to head on Tuesday, July 4th. The final per-
formance and team scores are how each team finished. 1st, Pennsylvania (Bridgeport #714), 97.6457, 2nd, 
Ohio (Kenton #157) 97.1756, 3rd, Nebraska (Lincoln #80) 96.9730 and 4th, Arizona (Phoenix #355) with a 
score of 96.7167. Although Lincoln was somewhat disappointed as far as not being able to “three-peat” as 
National Champions, winning the Western Division for the 3rd year in a row and winning three more All Ameri-
cans (Gerald Miles, Exalted Ruler, Mary Brooks, Esteemed Leading Knight and Coaches Bobby Clinken-
beard, Richard Todd and Stephen Wirth) was worth every minute after starting practice 10 months ago. 

Accomplishments; 1st in winning Practice Under Pressure, 1st in winning State Contest, 1st in winning West-
ern Division and 3rd in the Final Four. The togetherness of the members, of our team (performers and 
coaches), is significant and it only proves that hard work and dedication will keep a winning tradition alive for 
Lincoln Lodge No. 80 and the state of Nebraska. As we look forward to the future, our team sights are now set 
for the 153rd National Convention and the chance to compete in the National Ritual Contest to be held in 
Reno, Nevada in July 2017. Thanks to all who have supported Lincoln financially as well as all the compli-
ments and encouragement this past year. We are truly grateful. 

National Convention Ritual News 

Sunday afternoon, June 5th, the Forever Angels held their annual 
fundraiser carnival at Lincoln Christian School, 5801 S. 84th St. Spe-
cial appearances by The Green Arrow, Captain America, Black 
Widow, Bat Man, Rebel Fleet Trooper, Imperial Gunner, Scout 
Trooper, Super Girl, Wonder Women, The Flash and the 2016 Guests 
of Honor Gigi and Prairie. In addition, there was something for every-
one such as a dunk tank, carnival games, cake walk, clowns, face 
painting, silent auction, the fire safety 
house, corvette club and raffle. Through 
financial and community support, For-
ever Angels mission is to help families 
with children who have serious medical 
conditions and/or disabilities. Founder 
Jaime Sanks and her staff can’t thank 
the Elks enough for all their financial 
support and volunteer help over the 
years. 

Forever Angels Carnival 



Greetings All, 
 
What an exciting time at the lodge. Plenty of opportunities to get involved. Our Elks 
Football league is starting this month. The games are on Sundays. Last year the lodge 
supported five teams. There should be an increase in that this year. The field is located 
at 2nd and South Street. If you are free, take some time to go support these young men. 

Working the concession stand with the Does at the home Husker football games is a lot 
of fun. We make several thousand dollars for our scholarship fund. Let me know if you 
would like to work. You need to report two hours before the game starts. Call             
402-770-3500, if you are interested. You don't have to be an Elk to help, but you must be 
16 or older. 

Our lodge dinner this month is on September 10th. The volunteers (which you could be 
one) who decorate, cook, and clean would really like to see more of you at these     
dinners. The food is always good and the fellowship is great. We usually have a sponsor 
who pays the food expenses. The profit is used to support the lodge. We need to    
increase that amount in order to continue the hours we are open and to keep our prices 
down. These dinners are open to the public. Consider asking friends or family. I promise 
you won't be disappointed. 

I can't close my message without a word or two about the passing of our long time  
member, Vi Berst. He gave 38 years of service as our Veterans Committee Chairman. 
He gave so much more as a friend and an Elk. He was a hero in WWII. He was a great 
family man. He was my friend, and I will miss him. He lived my motto, "Ever Striving To 
Be A Better Elk." 
 
See you at the lodge, 
Mary Brooks, Exalted Ruler 
"Ever Striving To Be Better Elks" 

Grand Exalted Ruler, 
2016-2017 
Michael F. Zellen 
Message from the GER 
Grand Lodge Newsletter, 
September 2016 

 

Strengthen Lodge 
Through Unity and 
Teamwork 

Greetings all, 
Lincoln Drove #4 members were excited to hear the Grand Lodge was a great success in many 
ways. We met fellow Does who shared in the excitement of attending the convention in the Star 
City. Compliments are still coming in to let us know how impressed they were with their visit to 
Lincoln. The hard work was truly worth the effort! 
We look forward to initiating a new member or two in the coming months and plans are underway 
to attend our District Convention in Iowa in mid-October. 
Warm regards, 
President Vicki Logan 

President 
Drove No. 4 
2016 
 
Vicki Logan 

Exalted Ruler 
Lodge No. 80 
2016-2017 
 
Mary Jane Brooks 

VOLUME  128,  ISSUE  6  PAGE  2  

Henry Ford once said: “If everyone is moving forward together, then 
success takes care of itself.” A successful Lodge is one whose   
Officers, Committees and Members work together and participate in 
Grand Lodge, State Association and Local Lodge programs.  
 
Officers of the Lodge should lead by example, but not attempt to do 
everything by themselves. Show enthusiasm, and encourage the 
entire membership to become more involved in your Lodge         
programs. Delegate responsibility to your Committee Members and 
other Lodge Members who would welcome the opportunity to     
become more involved. Many hands make light work! 
 
As the old saying goes, two heads are better than one, and with a 
team, even more so. Resolutions to problems and fresh ideas are 
generated by the brainstorming and friendship that teamwork     
fosters. Teams allow skills, knowledge, opinions and experiences to 
be pooled together for the benefit of the Lodge as a whole. This 
leads to better productivity for every Member of the team, and every 
task completed by each Member leads to one noticeable outcome 
that the whole team and Lodge can take pride in. 
 
Lodges that conduct successful and highly publicized community 
programs heighten pride in their Members. This not only leads to 
fewer Members dropping their membership, it creates interest in 
others to join our Order. 
 
In addition, you must continue to reach out to your inactive Members 
and constantly remind them of the community programs and good 
works that your Lodge accomplishes every day. Your Lodge bulletin 
is an effective tool to rekindle the pride that every Member had when 
they joined the Order. I am certain that your Lodge has scheduled 
many activities to benefit the youth of our nation, our veterans and 
other community programs and demonstrate that “Elks” continue 
“Leading the Way.” 
 
As you know October is Elks National Foundation Month. Perhaps 
create a team to fashion and implement an event that will help your 
Lodge meet this year’s goal of $4.65 per Member. This will be a 
great exercise in team building and camaraderie, and will support 
the Great Heart of Elkdom as well. 
 
Thank you for being an Elk and for Caring and Sharing. 



August is spent, and the season known fondly to Nebraskans as 

Husker Football is almost upon us. Looking for a fun way to spend 

a Saturday? Does and Elks always need help at the Memorial     

Stadium concessions stand we co-sponsor. This is a big fundraiser 

for both organizations, and help is always needed. You'll be on your 

feet for several hours, but it's a lot of fun. Please call the Lodge if you 

can help. 

Fall also marks a reinvigoration of activities at the Lodge. Please be 

sure you add our monthly dinners to your calendar and plan to attend 

each one. We strive to make our dinners family friendly. If you'd like 

to help with set up, preparation, serving, or 

clean up, please step forward! We'd love for 

you to share in the fun. These dinners also 

help to support the club portion of the Lodge, 

and your support is not only appreciated, but 

absolutely necessary! 

See you around the Lodge! 

-Laurie Montag, Leading Knight 
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… It’s been a long hot summer, so it’s time to head to the Jolly 

Corker Pub for some refreshments. It’s a privilege of            

membership, folks, so come on down and support your pub … 

Fall is right around the corner, and that means...football! We 

could use your help volunteering for the concessions stand for 

home Nebraska Football games … we always need at least a 

dozen volunteers. Fun way to help the Lodge and the Does, do 

good for your Huskers, and have a few laughs … Even if we all 

only worked one game a year, that would give us plenty of help 

and take the burden off those trying to organize and ensure we 

have enough people. See Kelli Stanley-Smith for more details, or 

ask the Larrys, they work most of them … You missed a really 

good dinner at the Lodge on the 20th, a picnic style menu with 

hamburgers, hotdogs, baked beans, and all your favorites. Fresh 

watermelon for dessert, and was it ever sweet! A big Thanks to 

Mary and Kim and Pat and Bob, and all the others on our kitchen 

crew for yet again preparing and serving a terrific meal ... Your 

support of our dinners helps fund-raise for our Lodge, we need 

your patronage to pay the light bill … this last dinner was      

sponsored, so 100% of the profits were for the Lodge. This time 

we used it to help with Hobart’s Hedge Fund, our contest to pay 

off our new dishwasher … look at the list elsewhere in this issue. 

Are you a Salad Shredder? Or a Sous Chef? C’mon, we all   

benefit from this piece of equipment, break out your checkbooks 

and ante’ up a little. If we all chipped in even $25 we’d have it 

paid off in no time … Our Ritual Team made it back from        

Nationals. Number 3 in the Nation. They did us proud! Be sure to 

Thank them when you see them for their tireless dedication and 

hours of practice time, all a gift to represent our Lodge … Mary, 

the Larry’s, Harry, Laurie, Troy and all the others and P.E.R. 

Stephen and Rich as they coached our team and all the support 

crew behind the scenes as well … as I am sure you have all 

heard by now, sadly we lost Vi Berst this summer. He was an 

amazing man and an amazing Elk. He served with Sam Carter 

for many, many years on our Veteran’s Committee, helping    

ensure no Veteran is ever forgotten or forsaken. Vi was a shining 

example of what an Elk is; doing what you know is right, what 

you know is needed, what you know is good, without being 

asked, without any expectation of reward or acknowledgment, 

just because you know it’s the right thing to do, and because 

that’s what Elks do. He just quietly “got ‘er done”. One of my 

fondest memories of him was at Boo at the Zoo one year, cold as 

could be, and here he is in his Superman outfit, grinning from ear 

to ear. You couldn’t help but smile! He certainly will be missed at 

the Lodge, and thought of fondly by those who knew him. Isn’t 

that what all of us wish for? ‘Til next time … see you at the  

Lodge ... 

It seems a long while since we had a conversation doesn’t it? Showing 

up at out lodge to see fellow Elks or to help with something at our 

Lodge or doing something outside our lodge with fellow Elks seemed 

to be happening at a record pace then bam summer happened. We 

took time off to relax, refresh and enjoy. I had the pleasure of       

attending our National Convention in Houston, TX as a participant in 

the 2016 Grand Lodge Ritualistic Contest. I was taken back though to 

see the out pouring of fellowship from our fellow Nebraska Lodges. 

WOW! Talk about Brotherly Love and Elk fellowship. But as the spirit 

of Brotherly love was high in Houston several miles away tragedy 

happened, and then in other areas of the country the same blackness 

occurred and continues to happen. What can we do to try and arrest 

this negativity?  

As I was told a long time ago you can’t solve the problems of the 

world, why not look into your own back yard. As my station charges 

we should: be quick to hear the cry of distress, timorous of doing 

wrong and fleet of foot to relieve the unfortunate, thus conforming to 

the Golden Rule which should govern all mankind. Yes, there will be 

challenges and life isn’t easy but each day we wake up we get another 

opportunity to make today better than yesterday and tomorrow better 

than today. We get to uplift, inspire, encourage, and impact others. 

(Trust me) We get to live this life. Let’s make 

the most of it by remembering that life is a gift 

not an obligation. Being an Elk is also a choice 

we are glad you choose us! Thanks for being 

a member of Lincoln Lodge #80. 

 

-Harry Montag, Lecturing Knight 

It is that time of year again. When the kids go back to school and tell 

you what to do with your time. Running them to school  with  extra 

curricular activities included at no extra charge. At least they are 

happy, if you have an over achiever at home. Who is ready to take on 

any challenge that comes his way. If it is related to Math or the     

sciences (music has both). So if you have some one at home like that. 

You will need some scholarships or have some money laying 

around. It is a great time to start filling out paper work for those   

scholarships out now. ELKS has some great scholarships for       

members only. Not a member we can help you with that. Contact the 

scholarship committee (Laurie Montag) for 

details. Or one of your friendly neighbor hood 

Officers, for information. Remember as ELKS 

we are in it to help each other.  

Get active, go to the dinners, and just have 

FUN! 

-Troy Pedersen, Loyal Knight 
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Knight’s Tales ...and now for the Quickies... 
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...Our Members... Committee Reports 

Membership Drawing: The membership drawing for the July 
20th drawing was $15. Roger Berg was the name drawn, and 
he was not present to win. The drawing for the August 17th 
drawing was $30. Ray Hickerson was the name drawn, and 
he was not present to win. 

Americanism: This year’s theme will be “What the Pledge of Allegiance Means to 
Me”. 
Boy Scouts: 3 Eagle Scout ceremonies have happened and 2 more are        
scheduled. 
Drug Awareness: No Report. 
Girl Scouts: No Report.  
Hide Program: 17,103 total hides, 900 from Nebraska, were donated. 17 states 
participated and a total of 2,843 gloves were given to veterans. 
Hoop Shoot:  No Report. 
House Committee: 1) A group is looking to rent the Lodge Room for the winter, we 
are looking into the feasibility of this. 2) We are looking into a security camera 
system covering the outside doors. We are gathering information so it can be 
placed in next year’s budget if the project moves forward. 3) We have received 
notice that the 56th and Old Cheney intersection will be closing in 2017 for repairs.  
Hunter’s Safety: No Report. 
ENF: $0.45 as of April 24th. This year’s goal is unknown at this time. 
Membership: Second notices have gone out for delinquent members.  
Midget Football: First practice was August 18th. Photo shoot was Sept 1st. First 
game is Sunday Sept 11th. 130 players are participating this year. 
Retention: Membership is at 248, with 11 candidates pending. There are 42   
members delinquent. Please encourage those who have not yet paid their dues, to 
please do so.  
Scholarship: 1) All but 6 students have claimed their scholarships. 2) A new  
scholarship has been established - The David London Scholarship. 
Soccer Shoot: Scheduled for Saturday Sept 17th at 9:30am at Wright Park Fields. 
Social Community Welfare: No Report. 
Veterans Committee: 1) Celebrating 8 birthdays this month. 2) Oct 14th brings a 
special interest group to the VA Auditorium at 2pm. The theme “School Days” has 
been announced. 

Sickness & Distress: 
Elton Brodd - Tabitha 

Sam Carter 

 

Deaths: 
Robert O’Shea - passed May 5 

Harold Harpster - passed July 5 

Burford Jones - passed July 26 

Vi Berst - passed August 6 

J. Richard Spellman - March 27 
 
Members for Consideration: 
None 

 
Members for Reinstatement: 
Roger Schwisow from the Beatrice Lodge 
 
Members Initiated: 
Wilmer (Bill) Olson - transfer demit from Sun City, AZ 

 
Hidden Number: 15749, Kim Wiseman, hidden in the 
Hunter’s Safety Committee report. 

The Jolly Corker Pub and Kitchen are open for lunch 
starting at 11:30 Monday - Saturday. Now also serving 
light suppers! 
 
Come join us for phillies, soups, shrimp, burgers, 
salads, and more! 

Exalted Ruler………... 

Leading Knight……… 

Loyal Knight…………. 

Lecturing Knight……. 

Esquire……………….. 

Inner Guard………….. 

Tiler…………………… 

Secretary…………….. 

Treasurer…………….. 

Chaplain……………... 

Trustee 1 Year………. 

Trustee 2 Year………. 

Trustee 3 Year………. 

Trustee 4 Year………. 

Trustee 5 Year………. 

Presiding Justice…… 

Mary Brooks 

Laurie Montag 

Troy Pedersen 

Harry Montag 

Larry Bratt PER 

Bobby Clinkenbeard 

Larry Jurgens 

Jerry Wilson 

Wauneta Peterson 

Larry Schwindt 

Carrie Fiedler 

Terry Edwards PER 

Robert Sindlar 

Scott Schrage 

Gerald Miles PER 

Amy Jacobsen PER 

2016-2017  

Elks’ Lodge #80 Officers 
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2016-2017 Committees 

Please Join us Sept 27 to assemble the Elk-O-Gram for October!  

Remember, many hands make light work... 

Did you know that you can receive a free 

drink at the Lodge for your birthday? Come 

down to the Lodge to celebrate your birthday. 

Present this coupon and have a free drink on 

us! (Coupon is good two days before your       

birthday, on your birthday, and two days after 

your birthday.) 

03 - Ruliffson, Wayne J 

04 - Rienks, Doug C 

05 - Gordon, James E 

       Wachter, Ronald J 

06 - Hoppe Jr, John L 

07 - Pohlmann, Gary R 

11 - Mock, Joe 

12 - Pickering, Larry B 

20 - DeMay, John 

       Flamme, Donald L 

22 - Jurgens, Scott 

       Pedersen, Troy 

23 - Barton, Michael 

       McGreer III, J Tho-

mas 

       Schwindt, Larry J 

27 - Paulson, Steven 

29 - Jurado, Mike 

30 - Hoppel, Lon 

Did you see something missing? Was there something 

that the Lodge has coming up that you want to          

announce? Did you have an advertisement that you 

wanted to add? Do you have pictures from a recent 

Lodge activity? Have suggestions or updates to share? 

Please! Contact the Editors at: Eog.lodge80@gmail.com 

with any tidbits you would like to see included in your 

Elk-O-Gram. 

Remember, if it’s important, let us know! You might 

have been the only one to remind us... 

ARE YOU A MEMBER IN GOOD STANDING? If your   
membership card does not reflect “2016-2017”; then 
PLEASE send in your dues payments as soon as possible. 
The second dues notice was sent out in August, and those 
members who are past due as of August 21st are published 
in this Newsletter. Please note any changes to your phone 
number or other personal information that may have 
changed when returning your dues payment. Thanks! 

 
Please, if you have any questions or comments of how I can 
better serve you, please contact me. My phone number is 
402-570-2555 and my email is: lodge80secy@yahoo.com. 
See you all around the lodge. 

Accident: Gerald Miles PER 
Activities: Stephen Wirth PER 
Americanism: Mary Brooks ER 
Auditing: Imre Bonyhady 
Benevolence: Richard Todd PER/PDD 
By-Laws Changes: Richard Todd PER/PDD 
Christmas: Larry Schwindt PER, Larry Bratt PER 
Community Activities: Mary Brooks ER 
Drug Awareness: Larry Bratt PER 
Elks Memorial Day: Larry Schwindt PER 
ENF: Larry Bratt PER 
Eagle Scouts: Randy King 
Flag Day: Larry Bratt PER 
Fraternal: Gerald Miles PER 
Gold Award: Stephen Wirth PER 
Gov. Relations: Richard Todd PER/PDD 
Hide Program: Jeff Sneller PER 
Hoop Shoot: Gerald Miles PER 

Hunters Safety: Randy King 
Indoctrination: Larry Bratt ER 
Investigation: Larry Bratt ER 
Retention: Jerry Wilson 
Lodge Activities: Carrie Fiedler 
Membership: Larry Schwindt PER 
Midget Football: Scott Schrage 
Public Relations: Stephen Wirth PER 
PER Association: Larry Bratt PER 
Ritual: Stephen Wirth PER 
Scholarship: Laurie Montag 
Soccer Shoot: Doug Rienks PER 
Standing Relief: Mary Brooks ER 
State Major Projects: Larry Schwindt PER 
Veterans: Wade Graft 
Visitation: Wade Graft 
Youth Activities: Laurie Montag 

Secretary’s Corner 
Elk-O-Gram Editor’s Note 

Articles Due: Sept 22 

Deadline is ALWAYS midnight of the Thursday after last 

meeting of the month! 

Articles can be sent to Maureen Sadler at: 

eog.lodge80@gmail.com 

All past issues, lodge information, and more can be seen at: 

www.elks80.org 

Created and managed by Webmaster Larry Klein 

Happy September Birthdays! 
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July 10, 2016  

Lincoln Elks Lodge No. 80 

Jerry Wilson, Secretary 

5910 South 58th Street 

Lincoln, NE 68516 

Dear Members of Lincoln Elks Lodge No. 80: 

Thank you, Thank you, Thank you! I know that you have stood beside your Does during the past two years of 
preparation leading up to one of the best Grand Lodge Conventions ever. It was exciting for the Lincoln Does Drove 
No. 4 to be able to host the Grand Lodge Convention and knowing that they had your support was a big part of their 
success and for that; I personally thank you very much! 

I heard nothing but compliments from of our Members and their Elks that attended the Husker Tailgate party at the 
Lodge. I know that making that happen took a lot of work and effort on your part, and you were true rock stars!  

Special thanks to Exalted Ruler Mary Brooks and Bobby Clinkenbeard for their kind comments at the Memorial Ser-
vice on Sunday evening. I don’t have all of the names of the Elks that served as escorts for the Formal Banquet, but 
to each and every one of you, thank you very much - and of course, I would be remiss if I did not issue a special 
thank you to Larry Bratt and to Larry Schwindt for their encouragement and support of the Lincoln Does Drove 
throughout the convention planning process.   

 
Fraternally, 

 
 
Ellie J. Brown, PSP 

Chairman, Grand Lodge Convention Committee 

cc: Marjorie Wyant 

Kelli Stanley-Smith 

2016 Does Convention Updates 

 

Dinner catered by the Cowhorn 
Pepper Company 

Cocktails: 5.30p Dinner 6.30p 

 
Tickets: $12/ahead $15/door  

15558 
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On Saturday, June 18th our state’s Capitol Rotunda was the place to be as Girl Scout Chairman Stephen Wirth made a special presentation to the girls who have accomplished 
the levels of Silver and Bronze. Chairman Wirth delivered the Girl Scout charge to both the Silver and Bronze recipients since there were no Gold award achievers this year. We 
presented USA flags and certificates to 30 Silver awardees and 61 Bronze awardees for a total count of 91. Besides the usual staff representing the Girl Scouts Spirit of       
Nebraska, Lincoln Lodge No. 80 representatives were Exalted Ruler Mary Brooks, PERs Richard Todd, Stephen Wirth and Boys Scout Chairman Randy King. A reception was 
held immediately after the awards presentations consisting of various cakes, punch, coffee and tea. Thank you Trustees for continuing to sponsor Girl Scouting with financial 
assistance. Anything’s Possible with Girl Scouts! Dream, Explore, Be. 

Girl Scouts Awards Ceremony 

Our latest contributor to the Elks National Foundation is LEL#80’s    Treas-
urer Wauneta Peterson. Wauneta has donated over $250 + towards ENF 
and has reached the level of Sustaining Member. 

 

Pictured is Wauneta receiving her lapel pin from ENF Chairman/Esquire 
Larry Bratt, PER at the Wednesday, August 17th lodge meeting. 

Congratulations Wauneta and now strive for the next level which carries 
the title of Distinguished Member! 

ENF News 

Our Many New Eagle Scouts 
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Are you interested? The Does Drove are selling these 3/4-sleeved t-shirts as well as bracelets to help raise funds for their activities in the 2016-2017 year. 
Contact Kelli Stanley-Smith or Vicki Logan for more info! 

ElkElkElkElk RandomRandomRandomRandom Sighting!Sighting!Sighting!Sighting! 
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Hobart’s Hedge Fund 

Master Chef 

$1000+ 

Wait Staff 

$1-$49 
Vi Berst 

Martin Massengale 
Wes Durst 
Mary Brooks 

Bobby Clinkenbeard 
Troy Pedersen 
James Gray 
Ed Muggy 

Bottle Washer 

$50-$99 
Anonymous 

 

Dessert Disher 

$100-$249 
Don & Karla Norris 
Angel Medina 
Milt Schmidt 

Harry & Laurie Montag 
John Aman 

Cake Decorator 

$500-$749 
Randy King 

Sous Chef 

$750-$999 

 

Salad Shredder 

$250-$499 
Mitch & Susan Becker 

Larry Bratt 
Bob & Suzanne Sindlar 

• Bergholz, Richard (Butch)  

• Bergholz, Russell  

• Bouwens, Ronnie L  

• Cox, PER, Timothy E  

• Eckery Jr, Thomas J  

• Ferneau III, Thomas E  

• Hardesty, Patrick  (Pat)  

• Horalek, Derek  

• Horn, James  

• King, Allen  

• Miller, Lyle  

• Mowrey, Tamera  

• Orr, Kenneth  

• Paulson, Steven  

• Petersen, Dean L  

• Pumel, PER, Glen D  

• Richard, Kent  

• Sorensen, Phil  

• Tucker, Melvin E  

• Urban, Ronald  

• VanDerford, Christine  

• Vaughn, Ashley M  

• Wendelin, Donald E  

• Whitehead, Mark  

• Wingrove, Dirk  

Delinquent Members 

The following members will be dropped for non-payment of dues in March 2017. 

This notice serves as the requirement to provide this information in writing. 



Visit www.elks.org/enf to see how you 
can make a difference. 

 

Online Donations: You can now   
support the ENF at any time of day 

from the convenience of your own 

home. To make your gift, go to 

www.elks.org/donate. 

Lodge 80 GOAL: $4.65. As of 4/24/16: $00.45 

Don’t forget to look for the member number in this issue. If you find yours, call the Lodge for your prize! 

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

    1 2 3 

4 5  

Labor Day 

Office Closed 

6  

Scout Meeting 
7  

Lodge Meeting 
7p 

8 9 10  

Dinner 5.30p 

11 12 13  
Burger Nite 5.30p 
American Legion 

14  

Room Rented 

15  

American Legion 
16 17 

18 19  

DOES 
20  

American Legion 

21  

Lodge Meeting 
7p 

22 23 24 

25 26 27  

American Legion 

28 29 30  

September 2016 


